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Arlington Expressway Over Washington Street Bridge Painting Begins This Week 

Jacksonville – Starting this week, the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin painting 

the bridge on the Arlington Expressway Bridge over Washington Street. 

The project includes removing and replacing coatings on all the bridge’s metal components.  

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT design standards throughout the project. Drivers can 

expect periodic single lane closures during off-peak drive times. Lane closures may occur from 7 p.m. to 

6 a.m. Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday; and from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. Wednesday and Sunday. 

Gemstone LLC is expected to complete this $362,000 improvement project later this summer, weather 

and unforeseen circumstances permitting.   

The Florida Department of Transportation urges motorists to always follow the speed limit and stay 

within the limits of orange cones and barrels while traveling through construction zones. For up-to-date 

information regarding construction projects and lane closures, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT. 
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